
 

 
 

Ms Chloe Wright

 
 

  
Information Management

Shire Hall
Warwick

CV34 4RL
Telephone 01926 413716

Email jonathansheward@warwickshire.gov.uk 

  
Please ask for Jonathan Sheward 

  
  
Our ref: 6902972 Your ref: Date: 14 June 2021
 
Dear Ms Wright,
 
Freedom of Information Act 2000
 
Your request for information has been considered by Warwickshire County Council 
under the Freedom of Information Act 2000. 
 
You asked us:
 
Please can you inform me of the Transitions Team Manager's name and the age 
range of the individual's supported by the team?
 
You then kindly clarified for us that:
 
This is for the team that supports young people in children's social care 
transitioning to adult social care.
 
 
Susan Huk - Operations Manager - Disability Transitions Team
 
The Transition Team works with young people from age 14 - 25, but young people 
remain the responsibility of the children's team until they become 18, so any queries in 
relation to children's social care go to them, and in relation to transition and their adult 
social care package to transition team.  
 
There is information on our website here - 
 
https://www.warwickshire.gov.uk/special-educational-needs-disabilities-send/planning-
adulthood-send/4
 

https://eur02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.warwickshire.gov.uk%2Fspecial-educational-needs-disabilities-send%2Fplanning-adulthood-send%2F4&data=04%7C01%7Cinforights%40warwickshire.gov.uk%7Ccefce22f29564308e43808d92ced644f%7C88b0aa0659274bbba89389cc2713ac82%7C0%7C0%7C637590220357906405%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C1000&sdata=ehy3SZhMNhd1L1f8aEbYzXE1oZBFnB1Y2RlrAxeHgSU%3D&reserved=0
https://eur02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.warwickshire.gov.uk%2Fspecial-educational-needs-disabilities-send%2Fplanning-adulthood-send%2F4&data=04%7C01%7Cinforights%40warwickshire.gov.uk%7Ccefce22f29564308e43808d92ced644f%7C88b0aa0659274bbba89389cc2713ac82%7C0%7C0%7C637590220357906405%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C1000&sdata=ehy3SZhMNhd1L1f8aEbYzXE1oZBFnB1Y2RlrAxeHgSU%3D&reserved=0


 

 
If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request, you have the right to ask for an 
internal review. Internal review requests should be submitted within 40 days of the date 
of receipt of the response to your original letter and should be addressed to:
 
Information Management
Shire Hall 
Warwick 
CV34 4RL
inforights@warwickshire.gov.uk 
 
If you are not content with the outcome of the internal review, you have the right to 
apply directly to the Information Commissioner for a decision. The Information 
Commissioner can be contacted at:

The Information Commissioner's Office, Wycliffe House, Water Lane, Wilmslow, 
Cheshire, SK9 5AF. 
Phone: 0303 123 1113 
Website: www.ico.org.uk
 
I will now close your request as of this date.
 
 
Yours sincerely
 
 
Jonathan Sheward
Information Rights Officer


